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COME ALONG TO CAFE MRK
It was great to see so many parents at Cafe MRK today!

We are open from 7.30-9.30am at Mrs Riitanos Kitchen, so come along and enjoy a coffee with
other parents or your children before class starts.

This morning, our Parent Community Network invited along parents of Year 1 to come and meet
with each other. It was a great success with many connections made. 

They would like to invite all families to join them this Term:
Week 2 - Year 2
Week 3 - Prep
Week 4 - Years 3 and 4
Week 5 - Years 5 and 6

Please note that all parents are welcome each week, regardless of year groups. This is just an
additional option if you wish to come and meet parents of that grade.

We hope to enjoy a cuppa with you soon.

View the menu
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